
The St. X Parent Prayer Group invites you to the 

2022 Spirit Week 

Parent Prayer Service
Wednesday Sept. 21, 9:00 am

at 

St. Xavier High School

Join parents from Louisville Catholic high schools for a prayer service      
and coffee reception. We will celebrate our wonderful sports rivalry               

and the unity we share in our faith. 

Enter at Administration Center.                                                                        
Greeters will direct you to the Goetz Chapel.                                    

Please RSVP: Praying4StX@gmail.com
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